
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 SHARED GOVERNANCE EXECUTIVE COMMITTEE MINUTES 

SEPTEMBER 27, 2019 
 
 
 

In lieu of holding a Shared Governance Executive Committee (SGEC) meeting, a request 

from Staff Senate President Amy Thompson asking that proposed revisions to the Staff Merit 

Policy in the Staff Handbook be deemed editorial and referred to the President for approval was 

e-mailed to the SGEC membership.  Earlier in the week, on September 23, 2019, SGEC had 

directed that the proposal be reviewed by the Faculty/Staff W


